
 
Council File 23-0002-S54, SB 434 (Min) / Ridership Survey Data / Harassment / 
Asian American Pacific Islander Month / May 2023 (Lee – Raman – Hernandez): 

https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=23-
0002-S54 
 
SUPPORT 

The North Hills West Neighborhood Council concurs with the City Council’s support of Senate 
Bill 434 (Min), which would require California’s top ten public transit operators to collect and 
publish survey data as a critical first step towards addressing street harassment, improving 
passenger safety, and increasing transit ridership.  However, the collection of data is only the 
first step in ensuring the safety of passengers on public transit. As recent media attention has 
highlighted that the Los Angeles Metro trains are particularly unsafe.  Therefore, the North Hills 
West Neighborhood Council also requests that additional police personnel be deployed to 
ensure the safety of Metro passengers. 

 

The North Hills West Neighborhood Council at its November 17, 2022, General Board Meeting 
as duly posted in accordance with the Brown Act voted in support of this motion by the 
following vote: 

Yeas:   
Nays:   
Abstain:  
Ineligible:   
Recusals:  
 

 


